
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
March 10, 2009 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  MQ4SDW3100 Request for supercede of  NII Test report and users manual  
 

Please replace originally uploaded NII test report and users manual with those revised versions of each 
uploaded 3/6/09. 

 
  
The reason for this request is due to the fact that the original documents did not show the frequency 

bands for the NII broken up, instead it was one large band :  5180 – 5320.  The revised docs 
reflect the 3 ranges. 

 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


